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ANNEXATION TO THE CITY OF CONWAY FOR FUTURE HCEC SITE 

Policy Reference OE-13:  The superintendent shall assure that physical facilities 
support the accomplishment of the board’s Results policies, are safe and properly 
maintained. 

Background Information:   
The Horry County Board of Education voted on April 29, 2019, to use the 37-acre parcel 
of land adjacent to the District Office on Four Mile Rd as the site for the New Horry 
County Education Center (HCEC). The District Office is currently within the city limits of 
Conway, but the site for the new HCEC is not. For purposes of water, sewer, police, fire, 
and other services, it is in the best interest of District to request annexation into the City 
of Conway for the HCEC tract.   

Purpose:  
To authorize the Facilities Department to request annexation of the new HCEC site into 
the City of Conway.  

For additional information:  
Contact Daryl Brown at 843-488-6774 or Joe Burch at 843-488-6712. 

Recommended Action:   
Authorize the Facilities Department to pursue requesting annexation of the new HCEC 
site into the City of Conway. 

Estimated Project Cost:  None 


